
Minutes of a Members’ meeting of the 

Focus Group Camera Club 

January 10, 2017 

 

 A duly called and constituted members’ meeting of the Focus Group Camera Club was held on January 

10, 2017, beginning at 7:30 p.m., at River Road Presbyterian Church, Richmond, Virginia. 

 

The President opened the meeting, and welcomed all guests. 

 

 The President next turned the meeting over to Vice President Richard Schieken, who introduced Sascha 

Waters Freyer, Chair of the Photography and Film Department for VCU School of the Arts.  Ms. Freyer 

presented an interesting program on her film work, documenting the career of the nationally-known street 

photographer, Garry Winogrand. A question and answer period followed this program.  The presentation was 

enjoyed and appreciated by all Club members present. 

 

The President next introduced new Club member Jeanne Schlesinger, who showed and discussed 

examples of her work with macro images, including flowers. 

 

Following announcements, the President stated that the members would select a representative to serve 

on the Nominating Committee for the election of officers for the 2017-18 year.  Upon motion duly made and 

seconded, Kathy Benham was elected to serve in this capacity. 

 

The next activity was the Round Table, in which several members showed recent images taken by them. 

 

And nothing further remaining to be done, the meeting was adjourned. 

 

 

      Respectfully submitted 

      Durwood Felton, Secretary 


